
 

 

 

Monday 6th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 10 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 23rd January, 4.00-6.15pm 

Happy New Year. I hope you had a good holiday.  

As the first year of GCSE preparation, Year 10 is an important year in terms of laying the foundation for their success 
in year 11. Therefore, we have decided to have two parents’ evenings for year 10 this academic year. 

1. Thursday 23rd January 2025, 4.00-6.15pm 
2. Thursday 10th July, 4.00-6.15pm  

You will be able to see your child’s subject teachers to discuss their progress in their courses from September to 
January, and receive advice about what they need to do in preparation for the end of year Mock exams.  We expect 
all students and parents to attend. Students will not be given their reports if they do not come with a parent. All 
students should come in full school uniform.  

If you cannot attend, please email Mr Tubb (b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk) or Miss Ingham Roy 
(k.inghamroy@baconscollege.co.uk) and they can arrange for feedback from your child’s teachers.  

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd January at 4.00pm.  

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice Principal 
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